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Research Analysis

HB 2539, as introduced, exempts vehicles owned by the Office of Juvenile Affairs and
designated for the use of it Executive Director from the requirement that state-owned vehicles
display the words “State of Oklahoma” and the name of the agency that owns the vehicle.

Prepared By: Sean Webster

Fiscal Analysis

HB 2539 has no fiscal impact.
Prepared By: Kristina King

Other Considerations

None.
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